
 

 
 
September 25, 2020 
 
 
Greetings GSLA Families, 
 
Recently, the Illinois Department of Public Health updated their guidance for school exclusion. 
You can find that updated guidance here: https://www.isbe.net/Documents/IDPH-COVID19-
Exclusion-Decison-Tree.pdf 
 
Going forward, GSLA will use this guidance to determine if a child can or cannot attend school. 
This new exclusion chart now supersedes the guidance for exclusion listed on page 3 of our 
Reopening Plan. You can read our updated Reopening Plan here. 
 
The most notable change to this guidance is those that are exhibiting COVID-like symptoms 
that are already a part of a preexisting health condition or allergies do not need to be excluded 
from school. 
 
We thank you for your assistance in helping to keep our students, staff, and families safe and 
healthy. 
 
If you have any questions about this updated guidance, please let me know. 
 
Blessings in Jesus, 
 
Mr. Roekle 
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